
Electric Umbrella
30th November 2023.



South Hill School enjoyed a wonderful 

concert on the 30th November from Electric 

Umbrella. 



The performance was magical, with lots 

of audience participation.  



Electric Umbrella taught the children how to 

do actions to the songs using Makaton. 



We even got to sing Electric Umbrella’s new 

song entitled ‘Kindness is just not for 

Christmas’.  



One of the artist dressed up as a super 

hero. 



The South Hill Staff absolutely love 

Electric Umbrella.  



The smiles on the faces show that had 

such a good time. 



Electric Umbrella thanked South Hill School 

children for being such a wonderful sports 

during the whole performance because they 

were all so keen and enthusiastic. 



We hope to see Electric Umbrella next year 

because they always give us such a great 

feeling of wellbeing. 
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